
                    Union County Sheriff’s Office                  
Daily Media Release 

Date: 11/ /2018 
Date  Time Nature Details                     

11/21/2018 03:34 Property Damage 
Crash 

A deputy went to the 22000 block of Wolford 
Maskill Road to investigate a property 
damage crash involving a 2011 Honda 
Accord that struck a deer.  No report was 
taken. 

11/21/2018 06:56 Drugs While on patrol in the area of State Route 739 
and Johnson Road, a deputy stopped to assist 
a subject in a disabled vehicle.  As a result, 
the deputy charged Jacob Charles Greene, age 
25 of Urbana with possession of marijuana.  
Greene was taken into custody on an 
outstanding warrant out of Madison County 
and transported to Tri County Regional Jail.  
A report was taken, #18-1016.  

11/21/2018 09:30 Arrest Warrant A deputy went to the Franklin County Jail to 
take custody of Issa Saccoh, age 26 of 
Columbus and Dominique Lamar Alize 
Conner, age 23 of Columbus on outstanding 
arrest warrants.  The males were transported 
to Tri County Regional Jail. 

11/21/2018 10:02 Telecommunications 
Harassment 

A deputy investigated a complaint of 
unwanted phone calls that occurred in the 
20000 block of Westlake Lee Road.  No 
report was taken. 

11/21/2018 12:25 Domestic Deputies went to a residence in the 18000 
block of State Route 347 to investigate a 
domestic dispute between boyfriend and 
girlfriend.  The parties were separated, and no 
report was taken. 

11/21/2018 15:22 Identity Fraud A deputy investigated a complaint of identity 
fraud that occurred in the 21000 block of 



Darby Pottersburg Road.  A report was taken, 
#18-1017. 

11/21/2018 18:13 Injury Crash/Assist 
Another Agency 

Deputies and units from the Union Township 
Fire Department, Pleasant Valley Fire 
Department, and Marysville Fire Department 
assisted units from the Ohio State Highway 
Patrol in investigating an injury crash that 
occurred at State Route 38 and Middleburg 
Plain City Road.  The report was handled by 
the Ohio State Highway Patrol. 

11/21/2018 21:26 Prowlers Deputies went to a residence on Rose Street 
in Magnetic Springs to investigate a report of 
prowlers outside the residence.  No report 
was taken. 
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